
Hounslow Active Spaces (UPDATE) 

Carville Hall North 

 
 

Hounslow Active Spaces is an exciting new project which aims to promote the 
benefits of outdoor play and physical activity on health and wellbeing. As part of the 
project we will be refurbishing Carville Hall North play area. 

 

 

Over the summer, we captured your thoughts and ideas at onsite public engagement 
events and via online questionnaires. We also received great sketch ideas from local 
school children. We are pleased to share with you the final Active Space design. 

 
 

Final  Designs 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

UPDATE 
This phase of the playground works will create the new path 
marked above. This will happen in stages as we are also creating 
a new entrance into the park which will take place early in the 
new year. Thank you for your patience whilst these works take 
place and we look forward to inviting to the new and improved 
facility once it’s complete. 

 

For any issues relating to this phase of the works 
please email: 

Transportplanning@hounslow.gov.uk 
 
 
 

London Borough 
• of Hounslow 

http://www.hounslow.info/activespaces
http://www.hounslow.info/activespaces

